
From: Aaron
To: Barb Kinison Brown
Subject: FW: Paraiso Springs Resort - Sheriff Service
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 12:24:29 PM

Polaris,

As necessary, please save email below to your source library.

Thanks,
Aaron

-----Original Message-----
From: Monarque, Chuck x3801 [mailto:monarquec@co.monterey.ca.us]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:50 AM
To: Murillo, Martha x3856; Aaron Ackerman
Subject: RE: Paraiso Springs Resort - Sheriff Service

no we do not

Chuck Monarque, Chief Deputy
Enforcement Operations Bureau
Monterey County Sheriff's Office
(831) 755-3801
________________________________________
From: Murillo, Martha x3856
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:40 AM
To: 'Aaron'
Cc: Monarque, Chuck x3801
Subject: RE: Paraiso Springs Resort - Sheriff Service

Hi Aaron, Thank you for the information. I'm forwarding your e-mail to Chief
Monarque, Enforcement Operations Bureau.

________________________________
From: Aaron [mailto:ackerman@emcplanning.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:39 AM
To: Murillo, Martha x3856
Subject: Paraiso Springs Resort - Sheriff Service

Hi Martha,

I received your request this morning to send you an email with more detailed
information about our request.

We are working with the Monterey County Planning Department in preparing an
Environmental Impact Report for the Paraiso Springs Resort project outside
of Soledad.  The project proposes to redevelop the Paraiso Springs site to
include 103 hotel units and 77 time share units, restaurants, and conference
rooms.

To our knowledge, the project site is located in Beat #10 of the County
Sheriff's patrol, which covers a large area of the Central Salinas Valley.
This patrol has a relatively long response times (e.g. greater than 10
minutes). The proposed project would have on-site security, with the
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Sheriff's department acting as a second responder. In addition, all visitors
would pass through a security gate at the main entrance, which would
significantly reduce crime within the project site.

Our questions: does the Sheriff's department foresee having to construct
new, or expand existing facilities in order to maintain service response
times to serve the proposed project?

Please let me know if you need any more information. Please see if you can
have a response this week or early next week, as this is a time sensitive
project.

Thanks again for you attention to this matter
Aaron Ackerman

_________________________________________
Aaron J. Ackerman
Associate Planner
EMC Planning Group
301 Lighthouse Ave, Suite C
Monterey, CA 93940

ackerman@emcplanning.com
831.649.1799 ext. 214
www.emcplanning.com<http://www.emcplanning.com>
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